

# **SAPC e-Note**

### SAPC e-Note: Your Input Needed: SAPC Inspection Officer Survey Reminder

Dear Inspection Officer,

#### Your Input Needed: SAPC Inspection Officer Survey Reminder

The South African Pharmacy Council is in the process of implementing insurance allowances for all Inspection Officers. To assist us with the implementation, we would like to gather more information from all inspectors on what insurance they currently have, if any.

Please take a moment to complete this short survey which will only take about five (5) minutes.

#### **How to Participate:**

Click on the survey link: <a href="https://forms.office.com/r/cabnwN55Bi">https://forms.office.com/r/cabnwN55Bi</a>

Your feedback is crucial as the survey will close on 5 July 2024.

If you have responded to the survey, please ignore this email.

Yours sincerely,

Vincent Tlala Registrar/CEO

## Accessible quality pharmaceutical services for a

Copyright © 2024 South African Pharmacy Council. All rights reserved.

Customer Care: 0861 7272 00, Fax: +27(0)12 321 1492